
Ottawa, Ontario

KiA 0G2

March 11, 1988

Dear Librarian,

On January 14, the Department of External Affairs published

Sthe resuits of two public opinion polis on free trade conducted for it

iOctober and November/December 1987. In addition to releasing these

polis to the media, the Department is also distributing them to seiected

libraries in Canada which may find them a useful addition to their

collections. Please note that the final report on the November/December

poil is not yet availabie; it wili be sent to you as soon as possible.

Director,
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